
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Dear Families                                       Friday 22nd September 2023   

Thank you so much to all of you who donated to our Harvest 

Festival.  We have many boxes full of food and other products to 

give to Wokingham Food Bank.  The children experienced a special 

Harvest Festival assembly presented by St Catherine's Church. 

The weather has changed, and we have had a few wet 

playtimes.  The children have managed these really well - so 

impressive. 

30 of our Year Five children have started their swimming lessons at 

the Forest School pool.  I'm sure they will be swimmers in no time!! 

Next week, our EYFS and KS1 children are going to experience a 

special drama workshop!  We also have a prospective parents' tour 

on Friday 29th September, so do let any parents that may be 

interested know. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Service 



 Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

• Wed 27th September – Perform Drama Workshop for EYFS & KS1 

• Fri 29th September 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 

• Fri 6th October - School Photographer – Individual Photos 

• Tues 10th October – KS1 Walk to Reddam House 

• Wed 11th October 9am – Reception Parents Phonic Workshop 

• Fri 13th October 9am - Prospective Parents’ Tour 

• Mon 16th October - BHM Assembly 

• Mon 16th October – 3.30-6pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Wed 18th October – 4-6.30pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Thurs 19th October – Osun Arts Foundation Workshop UKS2 

• Thurs 19th October – LKS2 trip to Stonehenge 

• Fri 20th October – International Attire Day 

Rabbit – Remy 

Otter – Harry 

Beaver – Isla-Rose 

Red Kite – JJ 

Fox - Zac 

Dormouse – Sahibpreet 

Red Squirrel – Trevor W. 

Hedgehog – Damon 

Pine Marten – Archie 

Rabbit – Salena 

Otter – Sienna 

Beaver – Michelle 

Red Kite – Rowan 

Fox - Oscar 

Dormouse – Harveen 

Red Squirrel - Skylar 

Hedgehog – Jake 

Pine Marten – Haylie 

 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 - Dormouse class with 207 points 

UKS2 - Pine Marten class with 517 points  

 



 

 

  

You should all now have access to our new 

Arbor app! 

If you have yet to do so please ensure you 

download and get yourself signed up! All 

communications/payment in one place! 

Many thanks 

Thinking of booking Panto for the festive season… 

Bearwood PTA have secured tickets for this year’s Pantomime at The 

Hexagon, Reading. 

✨ Sleeping Beauty ✨ 

Last year’s panto was fantastic and I’m sure this one will be equally as ‘laugh 

out loud’ funny. 

The dates we have to offer are: 

Friday 15th December 7pm 

Tuesday 19th December 2pm 

Tickets cost £25 each. 

*Please note that Year One pupils will have the opportunity to see this 

Panto on a school trip* 

If you would like to book your tickets please email  

PTA@bearwood-pri.Wokingham.sch.uk 

 

Many Thanks, 

Becky Barker 

 

mailto:PTA@bearwood-pri.Wokingham.sch.uk


 

  

A HUGE thank you to everyone who applied for this 

year's roles and responsibilities at Bearwood. We had 

over 100 applicants and it was incredibly hard to choose 

as the applications were of a very high standard. Thank 

you to parents and carers for all of your support at home 

and for encouraging your children to become actively 

involved in their school community. The roles were 

announced in yesterday's assemblies and they will take 

effect from next week.  

Miss Parry  

 

Parking 

Please could we remind you to park considerately 

and please respect our neighbours.   

Please take a look at our website for ideas on where 

to ‘Park and Walk’. 

https://www.bearwood-

pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/travelling_to_school/608

271 

Overdue Meal Payments 

Please ensure school meals are paid for 

in advance via your new Arbor App. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

EV2 Form – Reminder! 

Please ensure you return your generic EV2 

form to the school office.  

Thank you 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/travelling_to_school/608271
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/travelling_to_school/608271
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/travelling_to_school/608271


 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

RJ Koda – 96.3%    

RM Orsa – 92.2%  

Rabbit –98.2%  

Otter –98.3% Winners  

Beaver 94.7%  

Red Kite –95.2%  

Dormouse –96.2%  

Fox – 98.3% Winners  

Red Squirrel –97.7%  

Hedgehog –97.7%  

Pine Marten – 97.4%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 

visit the school gallery. 

Nursery  

Reception  

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nursery_eyfs/620306
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/reception_class_eyfs/620307
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_1_ks1/620230
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_2_ks1/620228
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_34_lower_ks2/620198
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_56_upper_ks2/620191
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 


